# **BOTS Too News**

## November at a Glance:

11/6-11/17- Scholastic Book Fair

11/12 - BOTS Too Playdate at Can Do Park from 2:30-4:30.

**11/13-** Parent Advisory Board Meeting 5:30-7pm

**11/16-** Karate with Mr. Josh (Toucans, Geckos, Pirates, Coconuts) Make-up Class

11/22- Chef Jim's Bake Sale 12 Noon

11/23-11/24- Closed for Thanksgiving.

### **December at a Glance**

**12/4** - PAB Decorate ornaments- More information to come

12/7-12/13 – Holiday Shop- More information to come

**12/14** – BOTS Too Night at Season's Pizza on Concord Pike 4:30 – 8 PM

**12/18** - 12/22 - Conferences- Sign ups in lobby area the beginning of Dec.

12/22 - Winter Fest 3 PM

12/25 - 12/26 - Closed for Christmas

#### Community Events:

Autumn Hayrides, Brandywine State Creek Park

41 Adams Dam Road Wilmington, DE 19803

\$7 per person Fridays at 7pm, Saturdays 1-6pm, Sundays 12-4pm.

My Blue Duffle Community Service Sunday

November 12th from 1-3pm at Chase Center on the Riverfront

At this fun community service event, help make emergency duffle kits and "no sew blankets" for Delaware children who are victims of abuse, neglect, and trauma. Lunch, live band, balloon artist, face painting, arts and crafts are included. Visit kindtokids.org for more information.

Thank you to families who have turned in their signed Parent Handbook and All About Me page for your child. If you have not, please get them turned into the front office ASAP! Thank you!









Just a reminder and stated in the Parent Handbook, we are a "Peanut Free" Center. Please look at labels of foods and snacks that you are bringing in to be sure the items do not contain peanuts/tree nuts or manufactured on equipment that may have had peanuts/tree nuts. We do have several children with this allergy and we need your cooperation to insure everyone's safety. Go to snacksafely.org to see a complete list of approved snacks.

It's that time of the year when the weather is starting to get colder. Please update your child's cubby with weather appropriate clothing and take home anything that is unnecessary.

#### This week at BOTS TOO:

The Frogs, Ladybugs, Turtles, and Coconuts enjoyed a visit from the Brandywine Hundred Library. They read stories about Thanksgiving and even learned some Thanksgiving songs.

The Pirates, Geckos, and Toucans enjoyed a visit from PA Bear (Prevent Abuse Delaware). The children learned the importance of keeping their bodies safe.

The Coconuts, Pirates, Geckos, and Toucans enjoyed a visit with Steve Cancilla, a parent of the Coconut classroom and Wilmington Police Officer. They learned police officers protect us. They got to see the lights and hear the sirens of the police car and some of the children got to sit in the back of the police car. Exo the police dog visited as well and did tricks for the children.